
From: Worth A (Anaela) 
To: Shelton -(David) 
Subject: FW: Sue Bruce Flies 
Date: 13 November 2017 11:08:00 
Attachments: RE Sue Bruce Files.mso 

For action 

From: McNicoll G (Gordon) 
Sent: 10 November 2017 11:18 
To: Hardie A (Andrew); Lake 3 (Jonathan); Lake 3 (Jonathan); McClelland R (Ross); Duffy N (Nicholas); Worth A (Angela) 
Subject: FW: Sue Bruce Files 

Attached for information. I have discussed with Lord Hardie and Ross and attach my response to CEC 
setting out what we want, and do not want, by 4.30 on Monday. For discussion whether we should be 
citing the current Chief Executive to explain. 

Gordon 

. .. .................. .................. .. ............... .. .................. .................. .................. .. ............... .. .................. 
From: Matthew Clarke 1maiIto:Matthew.Clarket edinburah.00v.ukl 
Sent: 10 November 2017 10:42 
To: McNicoll G (Gordon) 
Subject: I-W: Sue Bruce Files 

Gordon, 

I should have said that the files will be delivered to the Inquiry today 

Matthew. 

From: Matthew Clarke 
Sent: 10 November 2017 10:41 
To: 'Gordon.McNicol,@edinburghtraminquiry.org' 
Subject: Sue Bruce Fles 

Gordon, 

As discussed in our recent telephone conversation the Chief Executive is moving out of his office. During the clear out 
that resulted further Sue Bruce papers were discovered. It is obviously of great embarrassment to the Council that this 
has occurred and I offer an unreserved apology to the Inquiry for this. 

As advised I suspect that the vast majority of the papers will not be of great interest to the Inquiry as they relate to 
implementation in 2012 onwards. I have not had an opportunity to go through the files in great detail. If there is any 
legal advice that relates to the litigation I can advise that I am not waiving privilege in respect of that. 

Once again my apologies for the late discovery of these documents. 

Matthew. 

Matthew Clarke, senior solickor, Legal and Risk, City of Edinburgh Council, Business Centre 2.1 Waverley Court, 4 East Market Street, EH8 8BG, tel 
fax 0131 529 3603, LPG Edinburgh 8 

This email and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the individual or 
organisation to whom they are addressed. 
If you have received this eMail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it without using, copying, 
storing, forwarding or disclosing its contents to any other person. 
The Council has endeavoured to scan this eMail message and attachments for computer viruses and will not be 
liable for any losses incurred by the recipient. 
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